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Re February 1991 news letter please note following corrections, I goofed.
Should read Baer Field NOT Smth Field.
Jim Frieden’s telephone number is (219) 352-2425 and they
celebrated their 44th anniversary.

Jean and I met with the Friedens over the March 1st - 3rd weekend at
Don Hall’s Guesthouse and noted the politeness and friendly attitude
of the employees at the hotel. Fort Wayne has certainly grown since our
last visit there about 10 or 12 years ago.

Have located another former crew member (Plankowner)

** Elliott T. "Capt" Pilchard CQM
1950 Ginger St. #61
Oxnard, CA 93030
(805) 983-1584

Harley Hughes
(805)831-0692

James Frieden RM2c
Jose ph Freitas Sic

Please make above additions and changes.

* Will attend our reunion. He is the author

Mrs. Martin J. Rezza
4019 Cardenas
New O r I e a ns , LA 70127

** Otto Walker
PO Box 31
Bim, WV 25201
(304)247-7750

**C o n g r a t u I a t i o n s on your
wedding.

of 147 books as of Feb. 1980

Enclosed are a biographical data sheet and a registration form. Fill out
the B sheet and return to me (Bud) they will be put into a loose leaf
binder (or something similar) and offer it to anyone interested in purchasing
one. The cost will be minimal. The registration form should be returned
to Jim Frieden as soon as possible. It will make it much easier in planning
the reunion.

REMINDER

Don’t forget the silent auction and recipes for the Lowndes cookbook.

(Mail this form to Jim Frieden as soon as possible)

James Frieden
P. O. Box 307
Silver Lake, IN 46982

(I do) (I do not) plan to attend the 3rd USS Lowndes (A PA-154) reunion in Fort Wayne, IN
on June 20 - 23, 1991.

N am e:____ _________________________________

Add ress:

Cityj State :^ip:

Telephone: ( )__________

We are interested in the following:

Auburn/Cord/Dusenberg Museum tour: 


